
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: <internetregistr@tpg.com.au> 

Date: Mon, Apr 22, 2013 at 10:28 AM 

Subject: TPG ADSL2+ with Home Phone Application UN  

To  

 

Dear, 

Thank you for choosing TPG Internet as your preferred Internet and Home Phone Service 

Provider. 

We regret to inform you that we are unable to proceed with your ADSL2+ with Home Phone 

application. 

 

The address that you have indicated for installation to take place has been unsuccessful in 

qualifying by Telstra for the following reason: BUFFERED. 

 

This means there is not enough Ports in your Exchange to supply the ADSL2+ with Home 

Phone service. 

Please be advised that your registration is now closed. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for choosing TPG. 

 

 

 Kind Regards, 
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